
U.S. Department of Labor Office of Labor-Management Standards 
Division of Enforcement 
Washington, DC  20210  
(202) 693-0143  Fax: (202) 693-1343 

January 27, 2017 

Dear 

Your complaint to the Department of Labor protesting the June 30, 2016 election of 
officers in UNITE HERE Local 5 in Honolulu, Hawaii has been investigated pursuant to 
Sections 402 and 601 of the Labor-Management Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959. 

Following a review of the investigative findings by this office and the Office of the 
Solicitor, Division for Civil Rights and Labor-Management, a decision has been made 
that those findings do not provide a basis for action by the Department to set aside the 
protested election. 

A statement of reasons setting forth the basis for this decision will be mailed to you at a 
future date. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Hanley 
Chief, Division of Enforcement 

cc: D. Taylor, General President 
UNITE HERE 
275 Seventh Avenue 
New York, NY 10001-6708 

 President 
UNITE HERE Local 5  
1516 S. King Street 
Honolulu, HI 96826 



 Richard McCracken, Esq. 
 McCracken, Stemerman, & Holsberry 
 1630 S. Commerce Street 
 Las Vegas, NV 89102  
 
 Jennifer Cynn, Esq. 
 1516 S. King Street 
 Honolulu, HI 96826 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




